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15th February 2017  
 
 
Email:  
 
 
Dear  
 
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/01/26. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Please tell me how many staff committed suicide in each of the CALENDAR years a) 2012 b) 
2013 c) 2014 d) 2015 e) 2016. Please tell me how many of these were ambulance crew 
members and how many were call room staff. 
 
The Trust does not hold the specific information requested, as any such incident would be recorded 
as death in service. 
 
I am sorry that I cannot be more helpful on this occasion. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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